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This was a regular School Board meeting.  Anne Eitelman and Nancy McCoy-Fennell presented our LWVLCF Education Action Team’s position statement on school redistricting during the public comment section.  
Meeting started 5:35 pm, ended 7:55 pm.   All School Board members except Ed Higgins were present.
Rachel Greer, principal of Johnson Preschool showed a power point presentation of parent’s feedback on how much their children had learned during the first 30 days in the Head Start program which was very positive.  School District staff gave a presentation of what has been accomplished to date with the Bond money for the building of a new elementary school (Porters Neck Elem) and renovation of existing schools, and what projects are still in progress.   This is part of their 5 year long range plan which began in 2014, the next plan is due in 2020.  
Next month’s meeting will be on 12/5/17 at 5:30 pm at the BOE Center, 1805 S. 13th Street.
Respectfully submitted,
Anne Eitelman
